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This year has brought us the delightful news of the second batch of UPA HTG missionaries being 

dispatched across the globe, and how fortunate we are that the UK has been graced with a second team! 

 

While the first team is being warmly hosted by the River South Community, the second team will find 

their home with us in the North of Thames. A hearty congratulations to the North of Thames community! 

 

  
 

These four graduates from Sun Moon University will be spending the next two years in the UK, engaging 

in outreach activities and lending their support to the North of Thames community. Quite serendipitously, 

they arrived on the 18th of March, the very same date as the first team! Truly, the UK is blessed under the 

watchful guidance of our Holy Mother Han! 

 

Upon their arrival at the airport, they were greeted with open arms by Robert T. and his family, alongside 



 

 

Pastor William H. After settling into their newly refurbished twin rooms in Lancaster Gate, they were 

treated to a delightful dinner prepared by Oksana T. in her nearby family home. On their second day, they 

had the pleasure of visiting the Holy Ground in Kensington Gardens. Bea G. graciously offered to take 

them sightseeing after lunch, and they are gradually finding their feet in their new homes and hosting 

community. 

 

  
 

We warmly invite you to join them this Friday for the live broadcast of the CheonShimWon Vigil Prayer 

at 1 PM, or at the Sunday Service, both taking place in Lancaster Gate. Should you require any 

information regarding the team, their activities, or wish to get in touch, please do not hesitate to contact 

Robert T., who is directly coordinating the team and their schedule. 

 

Thank you, True Mother! 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 


